
Tuesday, February 27th 

 
No tutoring the week of Feb. 26th 
 
Students - who had only one loss in 2016, and went undefeated in 2017?  What can we expect in 2018 ? 
To be a part of creating the answer, please join the Lake Central Middle School Tennis Team. The 
informational meeting and first practice is Wednesday March 21 at 5:15 at Lake Central High School tennis 
courts. Information sheets are available at the front desk.  
 
There will be a final Science Olympiad meeting this Wednesday, 2/28, right after school to 
celebrate a fantastic 2017-2018 season.  The meeting will be held in room 808 and last until 5 
p.m.  Please see Mrs. Guzman with any questions. 
 
The YHBA Reading Contest ends on Thursday, March 1st. If you've read all 20 books 
give your name to Mrs. Snyder before the end of the day on Thursday, March 1st or 
you won't receive your gift card.  Winners will be announced on March 2nd. For more 
information, please go to the library. 
 
Attention Chess Club Members: Your tournament entry form & money must be turned 
into Mr. Scheffer by Wednesday, February 28th.   Also, the next Chess Club 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 28th has been cancelled due to ISTEP 
testing.    

 
Track Girls and Boys: "Track Call-Out for boys and girls will be Tuesday, March 6th right after school in the 
LGI.  Parent pick-up after the meeting is no later than 4:30. Make sure your ride is on time."   
 

PUPPYGRAMS ARE COMING!!!   Beginning on Monday, Feb. 26th through Friday, March 
2nd students and parents can send a 5" stuffed dog with a cute note to a friend or their child. They can 
be ordered during lunch periods.  The puppies will be delivered during lunch periods on Tues., 
March  20th.  Cost is $3.00 each or 4 for $10.00.  Any questions, please contact Mrs. Furman or Ms. Ring 
in the office.  The event is sponsored by "Paws for a Cause".  
 
 
PARENTS:   The "Wake Up Call" presentation is March 1 at the HS LGI room starting 
at 6:30 pm.  
 
The deadline to order yearbooks is April 11, 2018  - cost is now $35.00.  
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


